OFFICE OF HOMELAND SECURITY
CITY OF SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS

Ralph Caldwell, Jr.
Director

January 25, 2006
To Whom It May Concern:

The Springfield Bureau of Emergency Communications has teamed with Wireless USA since the
company took over the responsibilities as the Authorized Motorola MSS in November 2000.
Since Wireless USA took over these responsibilities, the City of Springfield has not only
expanded many of our systems and maintenance contracts, we have also purchased new systems
that were supplied by Wireless USA as well as Motorola. Since the transfer of Authorized MSS,
the City of Springfield has awarded Wireless USA and Motorola contracts totaling more than a
half million dollars. All of these systems and upgrades were installed by Wireless USA and are
currently maintained by their staff. At the present time we have two other major projects nearing
completion. The combined total of these last two projects represent an investment of nearly
$250,000.00. Both of these systems were purchased from Wireless USA and will be installed
and maintained by the company also.

Wireless USA and its employees have always demonstrated their ability to identify the needs of
the City of Springfield, offer viable solutions to meet those needs and demonstrated their ability
to maintain the equipment integrated as part of those solutions. On numerous occasions it was
due to the determination and perseverance of the employees of Wireless USA that we were able
to meet not only the budget cycles of the City, but also the implementation schedules.

Wireless USA and its employees have earned my respect and I am happy to serve as a reference.

Should you have any questions, concerning any portion of this testimonial piease do not hesitate
to contact me.

Respectfully, . 7
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Michael A. Midiri, Jr.
Telecommunications Manager
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